
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT - Coronavirus 

 

Dorchester Ballet and Dance is now closed in accordance with Government 
guidelines.  We will reopen as soon as we are able & it is considered safe to do 
so. 

As we were unable to continue classes until the end of term, refunds will be 
made for any classes missed from Thursday 19th March to Saturday 4th April. 

If you pay by standing order please do not make any alterations to that 
arrangement at present.  We will review the situation in May once we know 
whether classes will commence for any or part of the summer term. 

We have rescheduled our show for Sunday 6th September with a technical 
rehearsal on Thursday 3rd September. 

 

Thank you and please stay safe 

 

 


